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Delaware Deaf Senior Citizens 

Bethany Beach, DE 

 

Dear DDSC Members,     November 30, 2023 

 

Thank you for being a Language Access 5K Platinum Sponsor with your donation of $500 

received 10/15/23 to the Delaware School for the Deaf (Tax ID#51-6000279). We are 

always extremely grateful for your organization’s support! 

 

Your donation will go directly to on-site educational programs to support language access and 

acquisition for students who are deaf, hard of hearing, and deaf blind. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 
 

        

       

Mary Hicks   Mindi Failing    Christine Smith 
Bilingual Literacy Specialist Delaware Statewide Programs Director Elementary School Leader  
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DONATION RECEIPT – Keep for your records (Tax ID# 51-6000279) 

 

Organization:  DDSC 
Date Received: 10/15/23 
Cash Value:  $500.00 

  
 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. 
 
 
 
    Check out the 5K video!  


